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Accreditation portal for the Central European Rally now open  
until 26 September 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Accreditation for the Central European Rally (17 - 20 October 2024) is now open. We would be 
delighted to welcome you to this event.  
 
The Central European Rally is the only round of the FIA World Rally Championship (WRC) that takes 
place in three countries and literally crosses borders: After the start in Prague and the second rally day 
in the Czech Republic, the rally heads to Germany and Austria on Saturday and Sunday.  
 
Please note the following deadlines for national (AUT/DEU/CZE) and international media: 

Start of the accreditation period (national and international media):  17/08/2024 
End of the accreditation period (national media):    26/09/2024 
End of the accreditation period (international media):    03/10/2024 

 
All information on the accreditation procedure can be found in the media section of the event's official 
website at centraleuropeanrally.eu/accreditation. 
 
Accreditation is only possible via the online system. If you have any further questions about 
accreditation, please contact our accreditation office: 
 
Central European Rally | Accreditation Office | Doreen Stoppe 
Central European Rally Event GmbH | Ridlerstr. 35 | 80339 Munich 
M +49 172 5251508 
E accreditation@centraleuropeanrally.eu 
 
 
 
Media Contact 
 
CER Media Team 
Michael Kramp, T +49 221 957434-34, E-Mail media@centraleuropeanrally.eu 
 
ADAC e.V. 
Oliver Runschke, T +49 89 7676-6965, E-Mail oliver.runschke@adac.de 
 
adac.de/motorsport 
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